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TSG-T3 (USIM) thank TSG-T2/SWG2 (Terminal Interfaces) for the follow up Liaison Statement on synchronisation, suggesting changes to the TSG-T3 document 31.102 (Tdoc T2#6(99)900, also T3-99355).

Having carefully considered the Liaison Statement, TSG-T3 informs TSG-T2/SWG2 that the specifications written in TSG-T3 are generic, thus TSG-T3 prefer not refer to any specific synchronisation methods, systems or synchronisation software specified by T2, and consequently would prefer not to add the changes proposed by TSG-T2 to 31.102.

